
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                EVENING BIBLE STUDY 2025-2026 
For this Bible Study, we will continue viewing The Chosen, a DVD that looks at the stories and 
“back stories” of the New Testament as they might have happened.  The Chosen will be 
shown on a big screen with close captioning.  A group discussion with prepared questions will 
follow the video.  Everyone is welcome to join this group. 
 
The study will be 2nd and 4th Wednesday of the month, starting October 8, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. 
We will be meeting at the vestry/lower level of the Lovell United Church of Christ.  Note for 
October:  our second meeting will be on Oct. 29 (5th Wednesday). 
 
Come join us for fellowship and to learn more about the ministry of Jesus and The Disciples  
 
To sign up and for more information call:  Vicki Royer at 925-1444 
 


